
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on August 8, 2018. Bro. Billy Compton served as 
the moderator. (1) Josh Veatch reports that several people have expressed an interest in 
changing Wednesday night services to 6:30 p.m. so that the young children can get home 
earlier with it being a school night. He would appreciate input and decisions will be made 
based on the majority interest. (2) Catherine Sabo reported that the next meeting of the 
WMU will be Tuesday, August 14, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. Some interest was expressed of 
possibly changing the time so working women could come. It will be considered. (3) Sam 

Graham, representing the Transportation Committee, reports that one of the buses will be 
down for the next 3 weeks due to a window busted out and it is on order. The window was 
removed tonight to get the serial number so it could be ordered. Please contact the 

Transportation Committee if anyone needs to use a van/bus during this time. (4) Sam 
Graham, representing the Safety Team, reports that they have one quote on a video 
survellience system but intend to get another quote or two before presenting anything to the 
Business Meeting. The next meeting of the Safety Team will be on August 30, 2018. The 
meetings have been moved to Thursdays per request. (5) There was no old business to 
discuss. (6) Jennifer Bland, representing the Nominating Committee, presented their report 
of the Organizational Structure of the Church Year September 1, 2018 to August 31, 2019 
and made a motion to accept it for the new church year. It was voted on and approved. (7) 
Margaret Pyles, representing the Personnel Committee, made a motion to bring Makayla 
Sabo and Caden Wheatley before the church for a vote to become our new Youth 
Ministers. The motion was seconded. Makayla and Caden were given time to report on their 
ideas for leading the youth and their past experiences with youth. Questions were asked of 
them and they provided answers accordingly. The church will now be given notice in the 
bulletin and during Morning Worship Service this Sunday, August 12, 2018, that the vote 
will be taken on August 19, 2018. (8) Joe Skaggs, representing the Trustee Committee, 
made a motion to pre-order gas for the church as they do each year to prepare for the winter. 

He recommends 4,000 gallons at $1.19/gallon as a locked in rate as they used 3,918 gallons 
last year. This motion was voted on and approved. With no other business to be discussed 
the meeting was adjourned.  
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